MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE PAUL T. GRAZIANQ.
BALﬁ”‘fO?‘h RAWLINGS-BLAKE, et T vttt TTATH

To: The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle, Executzve Secretary

From: PaulT !&r-a’zlano Commissioner

Date; May 10, 2013

Re: City Council Bill 13-0187 — Baltimore City Landmark List — C.J. Youse Building

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed City Council Bill
13-0187, which was introduced for the purpose of designating the C.J. Youse Building, 235 North
Holliday Street, as a historical landmark.

This bill, if enacted, would add the property known as 235 North Holliday Street—the C.J. Youse
Building—to the Baltimore City Landmark List. The subject property is located in the Downtown
neighborhood and within the Central Business District Urban Renewal Plan.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City

Council Bill 13-0187.
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